
Rams July 7, 2022 Club Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting Started @ 7:07 PM with 14 members present 

Meeting Adjourned 7:25 PM 

The quorum was met with 13 members 

 

 

June & Minutes :   Mark motioned to approve. Butch seconded. 

    June Minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

Treasurer’s Report :  Chris Baker motioned to approve and seconded by John   

     Welcome. It was approved unanimously. 

 

Birthdays :   Happy Birthday to: 

    Butch Pendergrass-7/15, Rodney Steward-7/22 , Ron Rose, -7/31,        

                                                    Jonathan Young-7/15- Happy Birthday to all. 

 

Club Recognition :  John Welcome, Butch Pendergrass, John Titus and their team.  

    They did an outstanding job on their events! So outstanding they   

    cleared  a record $4800 for both events 

 

New Members :  Tim Anderson motioned to vote in Herb Johnson and Jeff   

    Anderson. John Welcome seconded. They were voted in unanimously.  

                                                     Butch Pendergrass motioned to vote in Steve Kattenback and John    

                                                     Welcome seconded.  He was voted in unanimously 

 

Old Business:   No discussion  

 

New Business:             John Titus  suggested we look into Bluetooth  audio system.  
             The audio is too loud near the shelter and not loud enough at the   

             ends of the flight line.  A suggestion of bluetooth or wifi speakers   

                          on portable stands would solve this. John Welcome is                            

                                                   checking into the cost and present it at the next meeting.   

 .  

           Howard Bass had one of our CD’s ask if we could look into the cost for a      

                                                mobile card reader such as a PayPal card reader. We had 7 visitors that       

                                                enter the Dragon Fly event paying with credit card going through web site.    

     

                                                John Welcome brought up we may need to look into the    

                       parking situation. With the high attendance we have at our events,   

           we are running out of parking space. It was suggested that cars by   

                       spectators/visitors and non-pilots park near the entrance gate to   

           reserve space for pilots and campers near the flight line. 

  

50/50 Raffle:   50/50 Raffle not done. 

 

Adjournment :       There being no further business to discuss, John Titus   

                     motioned to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by  

                                            John Welcome and passed unanimously at 7:25 PM. 

 


